
Ms. Russell’s Pre-K class has been on fire during the week of 
October.  They worked hard in their fire theme stations.  The 
students worked with language, fine motor skills, problem 
solving, role playing, and artistic representations around our 
fire safety theme. They exhibited hard work in their projects 
and were able to understand fire safety better. 
 
 


